
  

 

          2024/2025 BACK TO SCHOOL UNIFORM STORE INFORMATION 
 

Uniforms: Our uniform store will be offering uniform appointments only for our extended trading hours so that we 

are able to monitor the number of people on school grounds & within our store. We do ask that only one 

parent/guardian plus your student/s attend the uniform appointment & that social distancing rules are followed.  

All articles of the school uniform (except shoes) may be purchased from the Uniform Store in November & 

December 2024 and January 2025 during our extended trading hours. Uniform appointment bookings can be 

made at https://uniformsfgshs.simplybook.me. Extended Trading hours are listed below & available appointment 

times will be shown via the link above. Specialised Uniform Fitters will be available during the appointment times.  

 

To ensure your student is properly outfitted with everything they need for the year ahead it is recommended that 

you get organised in Term 4 when most of the uniform stock is readily available. Our uniform store is open for 

appointments until Wednesday 11th December 2024. 

 

If you are concerned about your student’s garment size changing over the holidays, please note that we operate 

a full returns policy. As long as the garment has not been worn, labelled or washed and still has the original store 

labels intact, we will exchange for a different size. 

 

Second-Hand Uniforms: We do stock a limited range of second-hand uniforms but items are subject to availability. 

We are unable to offer returns or credits on second-hand uniforms purchased. We accept second-hand uniforms 

all year round and further information on our submission process is available on the school’s website. 

 

Payment: EFTPOS, Cash, Flexipos, MasterCard, and Visa are all accepted.  If you know the items & sizes required 

you can place an order using Flexischools (www.flexischools.com.au). 

 

Uniform Flexischools Orders: Please note that uniform Flexischools orders placed will be available from M Block 

at our Back-to-School Stationery store, which is located opposite the School Canteen during the Stationery Store 

extended trading hours. 

  

  

2024 

Thursday 28th November (Year 6 Orientation) 7.30am – 11.00am and 3.00pm – 6.00pm 

Saturday 30th November 7.30am – 2.00pm   

Monday 2nd December  7:30am - 11:00am and  3.00pm – 6.00pm 

Tuesday 3rd December & Wednesday 4th December 7.30am – 9.30am  and  3.00pm – 6.00pm 

Thursday 5th December 7:30am - 11:00am and 3:00pm – 6:00pm 

Friday 6th December 7:30am – 11:00am   

Saturday 7th December  7.30am - 2:00pm   

Monday 9th December  7:30am - 11:00am and 3.00pm – 6.00pm 

Tuesday 10th December & Wednesday 11th December 7.30am – 9.30am and 3.00pm – 6.00pm 

 
 

Saturday 18th January 7.30am - 2:00pm   

 Monday 20th January till Friday 24th January 7:30am - 11:00am and 3.00pm – 6.00pm 

2025 Saturday 25th January 7.30am – 2.00pm   

     

 No appointments necessary from Tuesday 28/1/25    

 Monday 27th January (Australia Day Holiday) STORE CLOSED   

 Tuesday 28th January – Friday 31st January  7.30am – 11.00am   

 

 

Normal trading hours from Monday 03/02/25. 

Please check school website for trading times.    

https://uniformsfgshs.simplybook.me/
http://www.flexischools.com.au/

